North Syracuse Class of 1978 30 Year Reunion Meeting Minutes
In attendance were:

Cathy Stapleton-Santocki

202 Palmer Drive

No. Syr, NY 13212

315-289-3068

Laurie VanDyke

312 Bailey Rd.

No. Syr, NY 13212

315-457-8508

Mike Joyner (and his wife Lee)

5239 Townline Rd

McGraw, NY 13101

607-753-8420

Dorothy Casolare-Bahadur

322 Leonard St.

Mattydale, NY 13211

315-454-8280

We took a few minutes to reacquaint ourselves.  We each took a minute or two to talk about what we’ve been doing for the past 30 years :-)  We also got the pleasure of meeting Mike’s wife, Lee.  She is just a delight and came with lots of great ideas. (her high school class is having their 30th reunion this year as well)  She fit right in to our little group.

First discussed were possible dates for the event.  We picked two weekends this summer as possibilities.  July 18 - 20 and August 15 - 17.

Then we discussed what type of events we’d like to have.  We decided we’d like to have a meet-and-greet type of event on Friday evening, a nicer dinner on Saturday evening and then a family day on Sunday.

Next on the agenda were locations for each event.  Cathy and her husband own a restaurant at Green Lake Golf Club called Eagle View.  This would be an ideal place  for the casual meet-and-greet Friday evening.  It is in a beautiful spot on a hill at the lake.  Casual fare.  We decided on finger foods/appetizers and drinks.  They have soda, beer and wine.  Soda/soft drinks will be included in the price of the event, cash bar for the beer and wine.  Cathy’s husband will price the event and let us know.

For Saturday evening dinner we talked about either the Spinning Wheel on Thompson Rd in North Syracuse or the Conference Center at Driver’s Village (the old Pen-Can Mall) in Cicero.  Mike is going to check with the owner of the Spinning Wheel and Dorothy will check with Carnegie Catering (Driver’s Village) about menu and prices and availability and let us know.

Sunday will be family day at Green Lake.  Picnic style.  Everybody bring your own.

Cathy will check on the pavilion or picnic area availability and pricing.

Alumni lists are available at the school district office.  Laurie will look into getting the list for us so that we can start sending out “save the date” postcards.  Laurie will also check into local radio and TV stations on which we can advertise our event for free.  Laurie also said she could design some sort of pamphlet or invitation and address labels for mailing invitations.

Mike is a web site designer.  He can set up a special web site for our event along

with an email address through which our classmates can contact us.  He’ll also put

something on classmates.com
Cathy mentioned that a photographer named Kris Burkey from “Memories to Last Forever” contacted her about photographing our event.  She will come to the event and take approximately 300  pictures at no charge to the class.  The photos will be put on a CD which can be purchased for $20.00 (includes shipping)  The CD will contain the name of the school the date of the event, the location and the school year.  She can also put a DVD together with even more pictures as well as music.  The CD and DVD would cost $40.00 each.  Also, she will print 4x6 photos for individuals at a cost of $3 each or 2 for $5.  We all thought this was a great idea.  It will take the burden off of us.  She will take care of all the photography, CD/DVD, printing and handle the money for the individual orders.

We talked about inviting some special teachers to our reunion as well.  Several names were mentioned.  Mr. Brown (health) Mr. Chermak (social studies), Miss Divine (home ec) Mr. Stanton (industrial arts).  We will send invitations to them as well as others.  If you have a teacher in mind who really made an impact on your life and that you would like to invite please feel free to share the name and we’ll send an invitation.  We don’t expect many to attend, but perhaps a few.

We also discussed mentioning the names of or having some sort of memorial present at the main event Saturday evening for our classmates who have passed on over the years.  If you are aware of someone in our class who has passed, please send along that information.  This request will also be on the invitation that will be going out to our classmates.  We want to be sure not to miss anybody.

Our next meeting will be Saturday February 16th at 5:00 at Fresno’s.   Agenda will include firming up dates and locations, up front expenses (such as stationery, postage, decorations, deposits, etc.)  and electing a treasurer.

Cathy will be out of town visiting her new grandson in Texas from 1/31 - 2/7.  She can be reached by email or cell.

See you all on the 16th.  Come excited and ready to share ideas!  :-)

Dorothy
